
Notification of Road Closures - LM903NP40033984F on Olchard Lane, Ideford 

 

We are writing to inform you that South West Water has applied for the following road closures to 
complete utility works between Chudleigh and Ideford: 
 
Olchard Lane- 20th of May to the 31st of May 2024 
 
All efforts will be made to maintain access to properties within the area of the closure and minimise 
disruption. 
 
Works will be completed by our contractors Network Plus. If you need advice or assistance, call our 

Services Helpline on 0344 346 2020 – lines are open 8am to 6pm Monday to Friday and for 

emergencies only outside of these times. 

 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding, we’ll make sure the work is completed as quickly as 
possible to minimise any disruption. 
 


